
 
Victorian UFO Action – Updated 2013 

Who are we? 

We are a UFO group from Victoria, Australia and our website was created to 

promote and assist all UFO groups in Australia. We are Victoria’s premium UFO 

research Organisation. Formed in 2010 we offer a place to report UFO Sightings 

with database recording and investigation, counselling for experiencers and 

Australia’s only UFO TV style show,  

We have very credible members who are well known in the UFO field, such as 

Keith Basterfield, George Simpson and Brenda Butler as our main support group. 

We currently have a dedicated team of investigators and admin staff. 

VUFOA also provides assistance to people who are experiencers and need 

counselling to help deal with what they have been through.  With the Assistance 

of Brenda Butler people can logon to our website and make contact. We have 

countless hours of reading material for you to review and download.  There is also over 200 videos and a forum where you can converse 

with like minded people.  

With over sixty four pages of jammed packed information you will never get bored. We even have two databases where you can enter 

your sighting and another where you can submit your case study, VUFOA is thinking ahead. We pride ourselves on our focus towards 

Australian content. So no matter where you are, you can come and visit VUFOA, we guarantee you won’t be disappointed. 

History of Video Production for VUFOA 

UFONAUT AUSTRALIA 

What originally started out as a small production on You Tube in March 2011, UFONAUT AUSTRALIA 

was our first “dip the toe in” for video production. 

It was a busy year and we have covered many topics such as personal UFO experiences, an informative 

interview with well known UFO Researcher, Keith Basterfield and also with AUFORN Director for 

Victoria, George Simpson on the Westall case from 1966. We also had the pleasure of meeting with 

Linda Moulton-Howe at her seminar in Adelaide in July on E.T.s, Time Travellers and Self Activating 

Machines. UA has also reported on past cases such as the Rosedale UFO sighting in 1980 and the Tully 

Nests in Queensland in 1966, and just recently we have completed Part 1 of 2 on the disappearance of pilot Frederick Valentich in 1978.  

VufoA – Tv 

After some transition to a new format our TV style show continues as VufoA – Tv and continues to 

produce quality groundbreaking interviews of famous and not so famous cases from around Victoria. 

Interviews and on site visits will continue to be our focus throughout the year. 

 

 

All media contact should be directed to the following 

BEN HURLE – Director Of VUFOA 

Email: benh@vufoa.com 
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